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15 September 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Healthy Food Tuckshop 

Cherubs and Unicorns are excited to announce that they are re-opening the Healthy Food Tuckshop from the Pupil 

Profit Organisation during morning playtime, starting from Tuesday 20 September. 

Cherubs and Unicorns will set up the tuck shop on the Year One and Two playground during morning play. The tuck 

shop will open at 10.15 to welcome Years 3 to 6 and 10.40 for Years 1 and 2. Each class will have the opportunity to 

purchase a healthy snack once a week. The timetable to purchase items will be as follows: 

Monday – Year 6  

Tuesday – Year 5 

Wednesday – Year 4 and Year 1 

Thursday – Year 3 and Year 2 

The products currently available (this may change due to availability and demand) including prices are listed below: 

Bear YoYo (apple, blackcurrant, mango, raspberry, strawberry, sour mango) – 50p. 

Bear Paws (raspberry & blueberry, strawberry & apple, apple & blackcurrant) – 50p 

Bear Bites (blackcurrant & beetroot, strawberry & butternut squash) – 50p 

Scrummies (raspberry, strawberry) – 50p 

Freddies Farm Fruit shapes (blueberry, raspberry) – 50p 

Flavoured milk (chocolate, strawberry) - £1 

The profits from the tuck shop will be put back into the business. Cherubs and Unicorns are looking forward to their 

business enterprise being successful. We are looking forward to watching the children flourish in their new business 

adventure. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Morrison and Mrs Murray 

 

 


